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Gújá nágúdīgòy(Good morning),

Please be advised that due to an emergency, the Chief Joseph Big 
Plume Administration Building is closed today Monday, January 
13th, 2025. 

For any staff stationed in the Administration building please contact 
your respective managers/supervisors/Executive Directors.

Any further updates will be provided.

The Administration Building will reopen Tuesday, January 14th, 
2025.

Sīyísgáàs(Thank you)


